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In search of knowledge 

The first International Day of Children's Universities will take place on 
Thursday, 11 April 2024. To mark the occasion, we have prepared something 
very special for you: Together with children from third to sixth grade from very 
different countries, you can embark on a quest for knowledge.

Where is the knowledge - have you seen it? Support our children's 
Unidetectives and help them find it! Because only if you take part in our 
interactive theatre, answer the questions and set the direction in which the 
detectives should move, can you successfully complete the search for knowledge 
together with them! 

When?  11.04.2024, ab 16.00 Uhr 

Please log in at https://ku.u-show.live/ 

Technical requirements: All you need is a stable internet connection, a device 
(mobile phone, tablet or computer) with speakers, microphone and camera. The 
interactive online theatre will take place via livestream.  No personal data will be 
recorded, but the event will be saved as a video. 

The interactive live event takes place synchronised in German and English.

https://ku.u-show.live/

